
Greetings Sensational Sunshine Elementary Families, 
  
I would like to welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year. It is an absolute honor to 
serve as your Principal. As we all continue to adjust to what has become our new 
normal, our experiences will undoubtably be filled with many firsts. During this time, I 
ask for your continued  patience and support as we maneuver and make 
modifications to the e-learning environment.  
  
Our theme this school year is ” Every journey has a great story… which path will you 
choose?  This theme referenced the different modalities of learning that was suggested 
for the school year.  At the time, we were uncertain of the path or platform that would be 
utilized to instruct; virtual, hybrid or e-learning. But what we did know was that no matter 
what our journey was, the end result was to provide all students with a quality 
education!  
 
So, as we begin the school year on a virtual platform it is important that we maintain a 
culture of inclusiveness. We must stay united!  Our parents and our staff must continue 
to work collaboratively to ensure that are scholars have a year of academic and social 
growth. It is my greatest belief that a student has the most success when the school 
and family work collaboratively as a team and  communicate frequently.  Perhaps this is 
truer now than it ever has been.   
 
I am overcome with pride when I think about the resiliency of our community thus far. 
The onset of  Virtual learning may not be easy but, as a school community we continue 
to persevere!  The way that we always come together to support one another is what 
sets us apart and makes us special.  I have no doubt in my mind that together, we can 
indeed rise to the challenge and watch our kids surpass our expectations!  
 
To improve our communication even more this year we ask that you update your phone 
number and email address with the school. We will continue to communicate with our 
families through email, calls, texts, and our Parentlink Portal. But, this year, you can 
obtain additional school information via our parent Canvas page: or our school webpage 
https://www.browardschools.com/sunshine. We also invite you to follow us on 
Twitter@Sunshineelementary where we will share the great things that are happening 
at Sunshine Elementary,  
  
We are looking forward to a great year of learning and fun!  As always, if you have any 
questions, please don't hesitate to contact the office at 754-323-7700. 
 
Welcome Back! 
 

https://www.browardschools.com/sunshine

